
Hilltop Village Newsletter  

April 2022 

Welcome to the Village!! 

Executive Director 

My name is Quamesha Mcdowell, most of my co-

workers call me Q for short and I am the new 

Executive Director at Hilltop Village. I was born and 

raised in Cleveland, Ohio and have worked in 

assisted and independent living for 12 years. I have 

three children and a dog. I am a sports fanatic 

(basketball and football). 

 

Favorite quotes 

“We are the ones we’ve been waiting for” 

“Progress is impossible without change” 

 

**Updates** 

• Brenda Carothers (the executive director) has decided to accept 

another position that better suited her, and is no longer with us. 

Quamesha “Q” Mcdowell is now the new Executive Director here 

at Hilltop Village. We will arrange a meet and greet soon, in the 

meantime, feel free to stop in her office to introduce yourself. 

 

• Reminder that rent payments go to the Executive Director. 

 

• If you are celebrating a birthday in the month of April, you will 

receive a complimentary birthday lunch on Tuesday, April 26th.  


